
          June 26, 2014 

   

Monty Andrews 

Bike Walk Venice/Venice Area Beautification, Inc. 

744 Nokomis Avenue S. 

Venice, FL 34285 

 

RE:  Proposed Steel Tubular Bicycle Form 

 

As the Designated Liaison, I have reviewed your request to install a steel tubular bicycle form in the median at 

W. Venice Avenue and Harbor Drive.  The following are the approvals necessary to proceed with 

implementation. 

 

1) Public Art Advisory Board – Next available meeting July 16, 2014 at 11 a.m., submit requests in pdf 

format to Rhonda Rogers at the Venice Museum by July 2, 2014. 

2) Parks and Recreation Advisory Board – Next available meeting July 21, 2014 at 3:00 pm, submit requests 

to Heather Taylor in the city clerk’s office by July 3, 2014. 

3) City Council – Next available meeting July 22, 2014, 9:00 am, submit requests to Lori Stelzer, City Clerk, 

by July 2, 2014. 

4) Engineering will require a right-of-way permit. 

 

Other comments received: 

 

Utilities advised to be sure to call in for utility locates to assure that no underground lines are damaged by the 

installation. Engineering has indicated that this location may be used for additional wayfinding signs in the 

future at which point the figure might have to be relocated.  No building permit is required. 

 

Stakeholders: 

 

Venice Main Street Inc. should be advised of anything being added in the downtown business district. 

 

If you have any questions please contact me. 

 

 

 

John Veneziano, Public Works Director 


